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Heritage Statement:

38 Lambs Conduit St, London WC1N 3LD


Existing Location & Area

No 38. Lambs Conduit St is located in the Bloomsbury Conservation Area, which is internationally recognized for its town planning as an area comprised of garden squares built in a cohesive formal language and created specifically for a residential community. By 1840 this area had expanded significantly, developing over the 200 years following the Great Plague of 1665-6 and the Great Fire of London of 1666.

No 38. has been grouped within a terrace of five houses; the building façade having been amended in the early 19th Century. It was then rebuilt in the 20th Century, above ground, in yellow stock brick with stone-coped parapets, a four-storey building with three windows unlike the others that have two windows. Its neighbours at Numbers 30 & 32 date from between 1690 and 1700.

On the opposite side of the street, the original properties from numbers 27 and 39, were built in the 17th Century.

The proposed works is to enhance the current shopfront In keeping with the character of the area. We propose 2 x new corbels at high level, a new cornice located to the top of shopfront fascia, 3 x new vertical flat panels on existing framework and 3 x beaded timber panels above shopfront which spans the fascia width.   The existing ramp we intend to make new.(Please refer to Elevation Drawing A-3 and 4Existing_Images.pdf )  

We are re-painting the shopfront Farrow and Ball No. 95 blue/black which is similar to traditional colours from early 19th Century.

The existing partition interior wall leading to basement we are removing, to open the space, and propose a decorative balustrade which leads to the lower ground. (Please read with A-1.0 Proposed Plan and EX-1.0 Existing Plan)

Heritage Statement continued

We propose a new heating/air cooling system within the interior design. This system has outdoor units located in the lightwell in Basement area. ( please refer to drawings A-1.0 Proposed Pla, A-4.0 Proposed Section. A-4.1 Proposed Section)

 We have taken advise from an acoustic consultant who has completed a report ( see 2EC12808-011Acoustic Report) and Mechanical engineer, who have specified the best solution for a minimal impact to this area . 

We have taken note of the Bloomsbury Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Strategy, also researching adjacent shopfronts in the area. We have also maintained a level of quality finishes in the interior design for example wide solid timber floor, and panels in our interior design, that is in keeping with the historical aspect of the area.
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